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1st  Joanie Delzer #413 

2nd  Jo Dean Savard #417 

2nd  Helen Hamda #313 

3rd  Linda Kocina #122 

4th  Kari Hill #500 

4th  Victoria Walz #538 

5th  Margaret Shane #538 

6th  Carol Diller #224 

9th  Stephanie Gustafson #317 

13th  Liz Stockton #506 

14th  Judy Wylie #116 

16th  Todd Cropper #436 

17h  Doris Espinoza #100 

17th  Jeffry Young #305 

19th  Joyce Looker #223 

24th         Wanda McMahon #102 

29th  Star Wilson #521 

29th  Ammie Henry #130 

Join us in the dining room Tuesday,  

September 10th at 2 PM for the resident  

association meeting. This will be followed 

by cake and celebration of  birthdays  

accompanied by Larry Allen and Becky 

Jean, a country group. 

 Let’s welcome our new move-ins! 

#112   Carla Counts 

#236  Shirley Sieben 

#419   Darla Farris 

A few funnies…...  

The Tidbits  

is a monthly  

publication 

of  the  

Knights of  

Pythias 

Retirement 

Center,  

whose goal is  

to promote  

friendship, 

charity & 

benevolence  

among all  

mankind. 
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Knights of  Pythias Retirement Center has lost it’s long time 

administrator. Don James is announcing his retirement. 

Don retired as of  August 31, 2024. We are happy to announce 

that Joe Blanton has accepted the position of  Administrator. 

Joe has spent many years working here in the positions of   

security, maintenance, bookkeeper and human resources  

manager.  He has a well-rounded understanding of  managing 

the property. He graduated in 2019 with a B.S. in finance from 

WA State University .  His goal as Administrator is to make this 

as pleasant a home as possible by continuing the Pythian  

mission of  friendship, charity and benevolence to all mankind, 

and continuing to provide superior low income housing and 

life enrichment.  Please join us in congratulating him on his 

new position! 



Let’s Vote! 

 

Submitted by Suzanne Hamlet Shatto 

 

My name is Suzanne Hamlet Shatto, apartment 110.   I am interested in 

helping people vote in this election.  KOPRC has permitted me to put 

voter registration forms and party literature out so that people can have 

information to make an informative decisions when they vote. 

 

Our precinct does not have a precinct committee person for the  

Democrats or Republicans, so if  you are interested in serving in that 

capacity, I can give you their contact information.  They have outreach 

officers that would be willing to help you become a precinct  

committeeperson and teach you how to do that position. 

 

I have contacted the Clark County WA Republicans, the Clark County 

WA Democrats, and the Southwest Counties WA Libertarian Party.  I 

have contacted the Clark County WA Election office for the voters  

registration forms.  If  I run out of  literature and it has not been  

replenished, I will contact those parties to get more literature. 

These are the contacts for the local parties : 

State Libertarian Party contact:  info@lpwa.org 

Clark County WA Republicans contact:  360-695-1609 

Clark County WA Democrats contact:  360-254-9116 

 

 

 

Our Silver Sneakers and Chair Yoga class has been postponed to  

October. Please stay tuned to our calendar and look for announcements 

for the starting date of  the class in our October Tidbits. Thank you for 

your understanding. 

      Gaming Going Great! 

    Submitted by resident Ron Dittmer 

So far since I started as Games Commissioner, we have had some  

positive results. We have residents participating in Rummy cube,  

playing Hand and Foot, Cribbage and Pinochle.  The first week in 

September we will start playing Mexican Train. For our residents who 

would like to play Put-Put Golf, we will set up that game upstairs on 

the Mezzanine the first week of  September.  Dates and times will be 

posted on our resident bulletin boards by the elevator on each floor.  

Other games available for residents to start playing include Scrabble, 

Poker, Uno, Checkers, and Chess. I would also like to invite residents 

to the dining room to play Trivia with us at 5:30 PM every other  

Thursday (keep an eye on the Tidbits calendar for the days we will be 

playing Trivia).  In the October Tidbits I will be publishing a complete 

list of  games available for our residents to play.  If  there is a special 

game or time you would like to play one of  our games, we can arrange 

that also.  All the games available to play are stored in the cabinets 

near the puzzle area and are available to play at any time. Hope to see 

you at one of  our game nights this month.  The games are on! Contact 

Ron Dittmer with any questions or comments at 928-201-3928 or knock 

on his door at apartment 128. 

Did you Know? 

 

Clark Public Utilities is currently offering a $200 credit to 

your account as part of  the Climate Commitment Act. 

This offer is good through September 15, 2024 for low in-

come households.  For more information google “Clark Public Utilities 

climate commitment act” or contact Clark Public Utilities at 360-992-

3000. 


